
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
        pastorkriswint@comcast.net                                         pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul & Marvin Reinford 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements:  

 

   
  We’ll be holding a membership class during Sunday School in August. Please 
contact one of the pastors if you’re interested. 

 
  Please be in prayer for the upcoming Elder nominations in August.  
 
What if you were following a plan for your money that you KNEW worked? 
With Dave Ramsey’s Financial Peace University, you CAN take control of your 
money, get out of debt, and create a plan for your future. If you’re interested 
in joining, sign-up in the community room! Corey and Corinne Guntz are 
offering it here at Finland from September 4 through October 30. It will be 
held Tuesdays from 6:00-7:30pm. The kit costs $109 so please make a check 
out to Finland Mennonite Church and put it in the secretary’s mailbox. 

 
   We are in need of a Sunday school teacher for the upcoming school year. 
Please consider giving of your time to our children in the 2nd & 3rd grade 
class. See Sherry Frederick if interested. 
 

   

Volunteer for Meals on Wheels through Open Link. Delivering meals is a 
great way to serve senior shut-ins as a family or individual. Deliver weekly, bi-
weekly or “as needed.” Great for families during the summer, delivery is 
10:30-11:30am. Sign up by calling Lynn at 215-679-6550 or email 
volunteers@theopenlink.org. 

 
 

 Outreach mission - Finland is the Mac and Cheese church for The Open Link 
pantry this year. Please place donations in the box located on the table 
outside of the Sanctuary.  

 
 The Mennonite Heritage Center Used Book Sale will be held in the museum 
building, Tuesday-Thursday, July 24-26 (10:00 am-5:00 pm) where books will 
be $3 per bag. Thousands of books available at low prices, and this year the 
sale includes an unusually good selection of local and Mennonite history and 
genealogy. 
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Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and Refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under during 

second service (nursery will not be staffed during first service but feel free use it) 

 
 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song   

Scripture – (ESV pew Bible page 1241)                                                                                                                                 Ephesians 1: 1-14                               

Sermon – “Living God’s Will”                                                                                           Pastor Kris 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                                                                                      Alan Kratz 

Benediction and Blessing                         Pastor Kris 
         

 

Next Sunday: "Feeding on God's Will"- John 4:31-42 
                      
                        * * * * * * * * * * 
 
 

This Week at Finland 
     
Service team in Puerto Rico: Pastor Gerry, Byron & Bernice Bealer,  
Amy & Emily Reinford, Les & Martha Guntz, and Clara Guntz  
 
     
 
 
 
 
 

     
 

                                                      Today Next Week 

Greeters Hal & Norma Linck (1st svc) 
Alan & Karen Kratz (2nd svc) 

Jim & Ruth Delp (1st svc) 
Larry & Dee Dee Good (2nd svc) 

Nursery Not staffed during 1st service 
Edna Fithen & Bev Ehst (2nd svc) 

Not staffed during 1st service 
Rachel Reinford & Roni Kiefer (2nd svc) 

Ushers Robert Hill & Mary Carlson (1st svc) 
Alan Gilmore (2nd svc) 

Robert Hill & Mary Carlson (1st svc) 
Alan Gilmore (2nd svc) 

Closing Gerry & Lydia Clemmer - July       Gerry & Lydia Clemmer - July 

 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

        Toddlers (2-3 years old) next to the Nursery 

        Preschool (4-5 years old) Room 102 first floor hallway 

        Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

        Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

        Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

        Middle School - Room 202 second floor hallway 

        High School - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

        Post High - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 

        Adult Classes: 

        Study of the Psalms— (D-6 Curriculum) - Classroom 1 (office hallway) 

        Baptism Class – Library 

        Men's Class – “Acknowledging God” G-2 in the gym 

        Women's Class – “Uninvited” - G-1 in the gym 
         

   Last Week's Attendance  
 1st Service – 115  2nd Service – 85 

        

   *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be 
    given to the following missions: 

We Care/Liberty Ministries 


